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Dear Sirs,
 
My family farms in Linn County Oregon, grass seed and specialty seed crops. My Husband is a

4th generation Farmer and I would like our children to be 5th generation Farmers. We care
about the environment and our children. We teach them to reduce, reuse, recycle and
replant. We are good stewards of our natural resources.
 
This bill, which I have not been able to read, nor will I get a chance to vote on is a BAD BILL
that is trying to fix a problem that we do not have in Oregon.

Climate Change activists continue to push Cap and Trade as the answer. The answer to what
problem EXACTLY in OREGON?

When measured on a per capita basis, Oregon GHG emissions in 2017 were actually 21%
lower than 1990 levels. We have more than doubled the 10% emissions reduction goal and
done so—three years ahead of the deadline.

When using only data provided by the Global Warming Commission through the year 2016,
per capita emissions have declined by 22.8%.

Aggregate and per capita emissions tell two very different stories. The former creates the
perception of a crisis and supports Governor Brown’s aggressive climate change agenda,
while the latter shows that individual Oregonians are making big strides in improving energy
efficiency.

Please let the voters of Oregon have a chance to read this bill and vote on it themselves. This
subject is too important to be passed in a short session without more input from Farmers,
Ranchers, Loggers, and small business owners.

 

Thank you,

Kristie Glaser
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